
Kevin Searle 

P O  Box "5 
Scone N S W  2337 

I write this letter in  support o f  the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 
661z). 

I have been working for Daracon for over 5 years and I a m  employed as Stemming 
Truck  Operator. As  part  o f  the  s temming team at Daracon I strongly support the 
Mart ins  Creek Quar ry  Project. 

Daracon employs over 800 people and the  Mart ins  Creek Quar ry  expansion provides 
job security to m a n y  o f  us working for Daracon. 

I no t  only support the  project because I w o r k  for Daracon bu t  because I also live i n  the 
H u n t e r  Valley region. T h e  Quar ry  provides materials to m a n y  projects crucial to  the 
g rowth  and prosperity o f  the  region: road construction, housing, railway construction 
and other  public infrastructure. 

I have no t  made any  reportable political donations. 

Regards, 

Kevin Searle 


